Welcome to the 2021 High School Football Season!  Just a few updates for your Friday enjoyment...have a great weekend! - Steve

1 - Attached is an article from Referee Magazine explaining the only new rule for the 2021 season.  The new rule prohibits BBW unless the block is an immediate, initial action following the snap.  No more worrying about shotgun or the stance of the blocker or defender.  Reminder, the same rule is for low blocks by the offense or the defense!

2 - Do you have your one recruit signed up?  I do.  That's all we need is one new, recruit per member.  Please, see if you can do this.  Just send the new person to our website www.sdcfoa.org.  All they need is there.

3 - Are you getting unwanted notifications from HUDL?  To get rid of them do the following:
a. - Log into your Hudl account
b. - Upper right hand corner - hover cursor over your name and select "Account Settings"
c. - Select "Notifications" from the tabs near the top
d. - Scroll down to "Roster" and select "Never" from the drop down menu.  

4. Hudl Training Session with Coover via Zoom - Are you interested in learning more about creating a playlist or learing shortcuts for creating a cut up list for your crew.  We will start with the basics and then gradually get to creating Cut Ups!  The information to join the session is listed below

Topic: HUDL Training via Zoom
Thursday June 17
6:00 - 7:00 pm
Join Zoom Meeting
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83407621929?pwd=WlJadEs3S0ZrcFA1VDFWRXVXU3VNdz09
Meeting ID: 834 0762 1929
Passcode: 354127
One tap mobile
+16699009128
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